[bookmark: _Hlk205816468]PILOT PROJECT:  LIMITED LICENSE CRIMINAL LAW ATTORNEY POSITION

Any attorney not currently admitted to practice in the State of Hawaii may apply for a Deputy Attorney General position with the Department of the Attorney General to practice criminal law as part of a limited license pilot program established by the Hawaii Supreme Court.

DURATION:  August 14, 2025, through September 1, 2027

QUALIFICATIONS:  
A person hired by the Department of the Attorney General for this Pilot Project must satisfy the following:
1) has been admitted to practice by the highest court of another state, the District of Columbia, or a territory of the United States, and whose license to practice in that jurisdiction is active, 
2) a graduate of a law school approved by the American Bar Association Council on Legal Education and Admissions to the Bar,
3) is in good standing in every jurisdiction where the attorney is licensed may apply for limited admission under this rule.

PROCESS: 
Interested Applicants shall complete an application with the Department of the Attorney General by contacting the Departmental Human Resources Officer at  Barbara.k.nitta@hawaii.gov.  Additional information will be provided at that time.

